INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Greg Hash and Mark Thomas – Inst. Supervisors
CC:

Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Update of the Nelson County School District’s Writing Program Guidelines
DATE:
July 13, 2009
ISSUE:
The instructional team has invited teachers and administrators from the schools to for a committee to review the previous district’s “Writing Program Guidelines” and to make appropriate revisions.  Documents for review include the updated Nelson County School District’s Writing Program Guidelines.  A presentation at the July Board meeting will include a summary of the updates to this document.
